Bob Ferguson

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Utilities and Transportation Division

1400 S Evergreen Park Drive SW « PO Box 40128 « Olympia WA 98504-0128 « (360) 664-1183

September 10, 2014

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Waste Control, Inc.
Docket TG-140560

Dear Mr. King:

I am writing this letter to notify the Commission that the Parties in the above-referenced
docket have reached a partial settlement as defined under WAC 480-07-730(2). The Parties
are in the process of authoring a settlement agreement and narrative for submission to the
Commission as soon as possible.

In the coming days, the Parties also intend to request an amended procedural schedule in this
docket. The Parties will request the Commission cancel the evidentiary hearing scheduled
for September 17, 2014, and shift to a paper-only record for the remaining disputed issues.
The Parties intend to jointly-propose a briefing schedule to include dates for initial and reply
briefs.

Sincerely,

AP

BRETT SHEARER
Assistant Attorney General
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